Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public information meeting as part of the S.R. 518/Eau Gallie Boulevard from S.R. 513 to S.R. A1A Concept Development Study in Brevard County, Financial Project ID 435632-1, to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, August 30, 2018, 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Indian Harbour Beach City Hall Council Chambers, located at 2055 S. Patrick Dr., Indian Harbour Beach, FL 32937.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The proposed improvements are to enhance the multimodal opportunities along the corridor including bicycle and pedestrian connectivity and transit access.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Judy Pizzo, at (386)943-5167 or via e-mail at judy.pizzo@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring accommodations to participate in this workshop is asked to advise the agency at least seven (7) days before the workshop by contacting: Judy Pizzo at (386)943-5167 or via e-mail at judy.pizzo@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Judy Pizzo, at (386)943-5167 or e-mail at judy.pizzo@dot.state.fl.us.
